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20th October, 2022 
 

Dear Parents 
 
As many of you will be aware, on the first Sunday of November each year a Road Race is held with the school 
grounds being used as the base for the competitors.  Each year the organisers of the event kindly organise a fun run 
for the children to take part in on the Monday after their main event.   
 
This year the Fun Run will take place on the afternoon of Monday 7th November from 2.30pm. You are all invited to 
join us in school and run with your child. Every family that takes part will be presented with a medal.  A course will 
be set out on the field and everyone will have the opportunity to complete as many laps of the course as they feel 
able to in 15 minutes.   
 
In order for all of our children to take part we would ask that they all come to school in their PE kit and wear 
appropriate footwear for running on the field on Monday 7th November. 
 
The main aim of the event is to have fun and enjoy some exercise together.  However, if your child would like to 
collect a few sponsors and raise some money for school funds we would of course be delighted and so have attached 
a sponsor form to this letter.  Sadly, we have recently had an inspection of the adventure trail at school and several 
large sections are in need of replacement and so our aim is to use any money raised to repair some of the parts. 
 
Please could sponsor forms be returned to school by Friday 4th November. Your class teachers will notify you as to 
how many laps your child has officially completed.  In order to avoid the need to collect cash in school, payments of 
sponsor money will be able to be made through the School Money system. 
 
We are looking forward to a fun afternoon with everyone taking part.  Events in previous years have been enjoyed 
enormously by everyone and of course there is once again the added bonus of having an Olympian presenting the 
medals as Mrs Leese will be joining us for the afternoon. 
 

Kind regards 

  
Vicki Bradley 
Headteacher 
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All Saints CE (VC) First School and Busy Bees Fun Run 
Monday 7th November 2022 

 
________________________________ (Child’s Name)  
 
My school is having a Fun Run to raise money.  The funds raised will be used to repair our 
outdoor adventure trail. 
 
I have set a personal goal to complete  __________ laps in 15 minutes.  I would be very grateful 
if you could sponsor me.  This could be a small amount per lap or a small overall sum. 

Many thanks for supporting me and my school. 

Name Contact details Amount Total 
Collected 

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  
Per lap/ 
donation  

  Total  
 

During the Fun Run I completed _____________ laps of the school field. 
 

Signed________________________________ 
Class Teacher 
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